NORA CRC Cross Sector Council Members,

Greetings. Included in this email is a link to a brief online questionnaire. This questionnaire seeks to understand your preferences and ideas for how to address the NORA CRC Cross-Sector Research Agenda through Council meetings and activities in the upcoming year. Your participation is voluntary, and I expect that it will take you no longer than 25 minutes to complete. The questionnaire does not collect personally identifiable information and the results will not be disseminated publicly. Results from the questionnaire will be used to facilitate a discussion during our next meeting, and as the basis for developing a plan for our Council for the next year.

Thank you very much for your time. If you have any questions about this questionnaire or the NORA CRC Cross Sector Council meeting, please call me.

Sincerely,

Todd

Todd Stueckle, Ph.D., M.A. Assistant Coordinator NORA CRC Cross-Sector

Research Biologist Allergy and Clinical Immunology Branch Health Effects Laboratory Division National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health 1095 Willowdale Road Morgantown WV 26505 Office: (304) 285-6098

Cell: (304) 550-2973 Fax: (304) 285-5398